Be 0f Service In
Jour underwear’

Saint Paul Intergroup has a service opportunity that you can do
in the comfort of your own home.We need Night Owl volunteers.
The Night Owl program offers volunteers the opportunity to
be the first person a suffering alcoholic talks to when they need
help.We have a variety of shifts available.

This service commitment requires one year of sobriety and a
telephone. The phones are forwarded to your number during
the times the office is closed. If you are interested in this simple
service opportunity please call Melissa during business hours for
further details and a Night Owl Packet.

Saint Paul Intergroup Central Offce - 6512275502




